

## HERRICKS PUBLIC SCHOOLS



## **Herricks High School**

Joan Keegan, Principal jkeegan@herricks.org

Mr. Andrew Frisone, Assistant Principal afrisone@herricks.org

Mr. Bryan Hodge, Assistant Principal bhodge@herricks.org

## **JUNIOR FORM**

August 2023

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Board of Education has agreed that the Open Campus Policy for grades 11 and 12 will continue. Students who do not return this form signed off by both a parent and student will not be permitted off campus. Student I.D. cards will be coded in such a way that security will not allow these upper classmen to leave campus.

Parents and students are encouraged to have an in depth conversation regarding the privilege of going off campus coupled with the understanding of good decision-making and responsibility before returning the new authorization form.

An authorization form for Juniors should be returned as soon as possible to the Main Office or the Assistant Principal's office.

Parents and students are reminded that Freshmen and Sophomores are not permitted off campus. The school will use various disciplinary actions for underclass violators, including the potential loss of the off campus privilege when the youngster becomes a Junior or Senior.

Please note: New York State does not permit a 16 or 17 year old with a learner's permit or a Junior License to

with a parent/guardian or Driving Instructor.)
If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience.
Thank you.
Sincerely,
Joan Keegan,
Principal Principal